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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Jefferson County Fire Protection District No. 2 will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, November 14, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at Bob Wilson 

Station 21, 70 Herbert St, Quilcene, WA. The purpose of the hearing 

is to discuss the 2023 proposed budget of Jefferson County Fire 

Protection District No. 2.  

A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection during 

the regular office hours of the District Secretary at Quilcene Fire 

Rescue Administration, 61 Herbert St, Quilcene, WA.  

At the hearing any person may speak in favor or against the 

proposed budget or any item in the budget.  

There will be a special meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners 

immediately following the budget hearing to adopt or make 

changes to the proposed budget. 

Robert Rewitzer 

District Secretary  

 


